
 

 

September 17, 2021 
 
 
Parents/Guardians and Staff, 
 
Our School District is committed to serving quality, nutritious meals to students and staff. Like many 
other school districts, grocery stores, and restaurants across the nation, we are experiencing supply 
chain issues and a shortage of delivery drivers. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding. Our culinary teams are developing menu 
substitutions as needed. Rest assured, a free breakfast and lunch will continue to be available to all 
students. 
 
We will continue publishing a monthly menu, however it will be tentative as we cannot rely on the 
stable supply change we normally depend on. 
 
To review the menus, please download the Knob Noster Public Schools app on your phone and tap 
the Menus icon, or visit www.knr8.org and the menus can be found on the quick link, Food Services. 
 
Thank you for allowing us to feed your children! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jaynee Sader 
Director of Food Services 
jsader@knr8.org  
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